


PERMIT APPLICATION REVIEW PROCESS: HIGHLIGHTS  
• On June 27, 2023, DEP received a Chapter 105 Joint Permit Application (JPA).  
• On June 27, 2023, DEP received the application for the Chapter 102 ESCGP-3 Permit Application.  
• On August 15, 2023, Chester County Conservation District deemed the Chapter 102 ESCGP-3 Permit 

complete. 
• On August 30, 2023, DEP deemed the JPA application complete. 
• On September 16, 2023, Water Obstruction and Encroachment Application was published in the PA 

Bulletin, opening a 30-day Public Comment Period. 
• Due to public comments received, on November 25, 2023, the Water Obstruction and Encroachment 

Application was published in the PA Bulletin, opening a 30-day Public Comment Period 
• On December 12, 2023, the JPA Technical deficiency letter was sent to Texas Eastern Transmission, LP. 
• On December 13, 2023, the ESCGP-3 Technical deficiency letter was sent to Texas Eastern 

Transmission, LP. 
• On January 11, 2024, DEP received responses to the Chapter 102 technical deficiency letter sent on 

December 13, 2023. 
• On January 12, 2024, DEP received responses to the Chapter 105 technical deficiency letter sent on 

December 12, 2023.  
• On January 25, 2024, DEP received the Project’s updated Aid to Navigation (ATON) Plans and the 

Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission's approval letter via email. 
• February 1, 2025, DEP received the Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission clearance letter regarding the 

consultation on the Northern Red-bellied Cooter. 
• On February 28, 2024 the second JPA and ESCGP- 3 Technical deficiency letters were sent to Texas 

Eastern Transmission, LP. 
• On March 1, 2024, DEP received responses to the Chapter 102 and Chapter 105 technical deficiency letters 

sent on February 28, 2024. 
• On March 13, 2024, DEP issued the Chapter 105, Water Obstruction & Encroachment Permit (JPA).  
• On March 14, 2024, DEP issued the Chapter 102, Erosion and Sediment Control Permit (ESCGP-3).  

 
     
 
 
 
         TO PROVIDE QUESTIONS/COMMENTS: 

Questions or comments regarding DEP’s review of the project can be submitted to the Regional Permit 
Coordination Office at RA-EPREGIONALPERMIT@pa.gov. 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 
Additional information, including copies of documents submitted to DEP and opportunities for public 
involvement, can be found on DEP’s Pipeline Portal.  
https://www.dep.pa.gov/Business/ProgramIntegration/Pennsylvania-Pipeline-Portal/Pages/default.aspx  


